
 
 
 

July 27, 2022 
 
Digi-Key Corporation 
701 Brooks Avenue South 
Thief River Falls, MN 56701      
 
Subject:  Product Discontinuation Notice 
 
This letter will serve as formal notification that Judco will discontinue the following 
switches as of July 28, 2022. 
 
Digi-Key Inventory Number Judco Inventory Number 
 
518PB-ND 50-0014-00
519PB-ND 50-0015-00
529PB-ND 50-0041-00
530PB-ND 50-0063-00
542PB-ND 50-0088-00
78-50-010-00-ND 50-0101-00
543PB-ND 50-0108-00
 
Judco appreciates and values our business relationship and looks forward to your continued 
interest in our products.  We are in the process of offering a replacement series and I will 
keep you updated.   
 
Best regards, 
 
Judco Manufacturing, Inc. 
 

Kevin M. Johnson 
 
Kevin M. Johnson 
Senior Account Manager 
Email:  kevin@judco.net 


